



Ashburton Drive Primary School
6 Nullagine Way Gosnells Wa 6110

Phone: 9234 6300
 www.AshburtonDrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au




School Hours



Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm



Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am



Lunch: 1.15pm - 1.45pm



Final Bell: 2.45pm







Dates To Remember






Personal Best - PP/6 - Waterslides
 13th December



Endeavour Awards Assembly - Music Item

14th December



Pre-Primary Graduation 15th December



Year 6 Graduation Assembly - 16th December



Personal Best - Kindy - Water Play
16th December



Last Day of Term 4 - 16th December



Book collection  - 25th January  2022

 10.30am-11.15am



Class lists posted - 27th January 2022



Students Resume - 31st January 2022



Microscopic Worlds
Virtual Reality - Tour of Ancient Egypt & the Human Body
Red Cabbage Chemistry
Power Plays
Special musical effects
Scratch Coding
Fantastic fairy tales broadcast live
Catapult crash
Super-Cool Science Spectacular

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

2021 is fast disappearing and yet we still have many events jammed into the last
few days.

Our year 5 students attended a Fair on Monday at Southern River College
showcasing all things STEM. Students enjoyed learning from different exhibits.
Activities were:

A big thank you to everyone at Southern River College, our year 5 students had a
wonderful time learning from all the activities during the day.
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Year 6 graduation on Friday is set to be a huge extravaganza with many excited young people eagerly anticipating their
special moment. Pre-primary graduation is always a very cute moment and we hope all our pre-primary families can
join us for the afternoon. Endeavour assembly is set for Tuesday with the class awards all wrapped and ready, we look
forward to announcing our 2022 student leaders at this assembly too. Personal Best is on Monday the 13th for PP- Year
6 and Wednesday for Kindy students. Many excursions and class events are taking place and we thank our caregivers
for their attention to communications and any other requirements to make these events a success.

Thank you to all the staff for their never ending support of our students. Staff go above and beyond every day of the
year.
Thank you to our community groups, the P and C and School Board for your continued service.

Lastly, thank you to all our caregivers who ensure your children are physically and emotionally prepared for school.

When reading reports with your child, please celebrate improvements and successes and note areas for development.
This is a great time to talk about all the highlights of the school year. If you wish to receive a School Position Report,
which demonstrates the number of students in each of the achievement levels at our school, please contact the office via
email or phone.

Well done to all students for your efforts throughout 2021. Every student has achieved success and every student has
earned a break.

I would like to thank and farewell Madeline O’Malley, David Buckoski and Krystal Coldham. We will miss you!

Finally, I would like to wish all of our students and their families a very Merry Christmas and a happy and safe holiday. I
look forward to seeing you all back at school in 2022. 



Please note that: 
·          Reports are going home on Wednesday 15th December 2021. They will also be available via your parent Connect  
 account. 
·          The last day for students is Thursday 16th December 2021.
·          Book collection from Draffen Block Wet Area is from 10.30am to 11.15am on Thursday 25 January 2022. 
·          Class lists will be posted on Thursday 27 January 2022. 
·          School starts for students on Monday 31st January 2022. 

Booklists 2022 
2022 booklists have been sent home to families. Additional copies can be downloaded from http://booklists.ziggies.net.au or
https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/parents/class-booklists/ 
 
1.      Option 1- Order in person 

Ziggies Education Supplies 

25B Baile Road 

Canning Vale WA 6155 

PH: 9455 3717 

2.   Option 2 – School Pickup 

When: 25th January 2022 

Where: Draffen Block Wet Area 

Time: 10:30am – 11.15am 

Please note that orders that are not picked up on the day and are paid for will be left at the front office. 

Orders that have not been paid for yet will be taken back to the Ziggies Educational Supplies 

Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 4 Week 9 & 10 is “Encourage Others” 
Week 9 & 10 of Term 4 the focus of our PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to “Encourage others' and was taken
from our focus area of Participate Positively by Darmoorluk. Please support us by discussing this with your children and
encouraging them to encourage others both at home and school.

Kind regards, 

Heather Fallo

Principal

Library Books
Just a reminder that all student library books are due back to ensure the library is prepared for next year. 
Library books can be returned before and after school on Tuesday to Friday.
Miss Hill

http://booklists.ziggies.net.au/
https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/parents/class-booklists/


 Term 1 - 2022 Parent Planner



 P&C News

The P&C Committee wishes to sincerely thank all the wonderful helpers and families for supporting the various fundraising
events throughout the year.

We wish you all a safe and happy holidays!

Regards

Jan Hazendonk 
Association Secretary

 Community News




